Emilie Arbaugh

As someone who is directly invested in agriculture in Benson, I must voice my opposition to this
project. This project is environmentally reckless and puts agricultural and human health at risk. This
will compromise the integrity of the soil and that will become a public health hazard. In order to
preserve crucial soil health and animal habitats, this project must be rejected by the city.



